
Your Congressperson 
U.S. House of Representatives 
House Office Building 
Washington, DC 
 
Dear Representative, 
{I}/{My organization representing x number of people} is writing to express support for HR 5254, the 
Senior Accessible Housing Act which will amend Subpart A of part IV of subchapter A of chapter 1 of the 
Internal Revenue Code of 1986 to include a personal tax credit for making home accessibility updates. 
HR 5254 will enable more Americans to prepare their homes for aging successfully and economically. The 
bill provides up to $30,000 in tax credits. 
HR 5254 is a bold initiative to solve one of the largest challenges our country faces: How to house and care 
for the growing number of aging Americans economically with dignity. This bill will provide a platform for 
injury reduction, early return from rehabilitation and safe caregiving. This platform will go along way to 
improving the way families and professional caregivers provide care in our homes. Health dollars will be 
saved. Lives will be improved. 
I/We pledge our full support for early passage of HR 5254. 
Sincerely, 
 
 


